Office of Superintendent of Schools May 5, 2004
Board Meeting of May 19, 2004

Merrett R. Stierheim, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: AGREEMENT WITH UNICCO SERVICE COMPANY
COMMITTEE: BUSINESS AND FINANCIAL SERVICES

At the School Board meeting of April 14, 2004, staff was directed to negotiate an
amendment to the existing contract that will reduce UNICCO's project cost, and clearly
spell out measurable deliverables as defined in the existing contract and/or other
documents over the next five or six months and thereafter, and bring back an item to the

Board with the amended contract for the meeting of May 19, 2004. Staff is in the
process of finalizing this item and will be distributed as soon as it is available.
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